
                                            SUMMER AT YOUR TEXADA MUSEUM


This summer is a great time to visit your Texada museum.  Visitors will marvel at the 
reconstructed Little Billy Mine, the classroom of 1900, the impressive collection of sailing ship 
models and many more items that allow you the thrill of discovery.


Many have inquired about Claire Sanford’s Virtual Reality (VR) film Texada.  The VR headsets 
are still in use elsewhere and we are expecting their delivery in the Fall.  Local volunteers need 
to be trained in their use as well.  We will keep you informed as to when they will be available to 
visitors.


In other news, we have new items for sale in our “gift shop.”  Colourful core samples have 
been repurposed as paper weights, fridge magnets, coasters and necklaces.  Postcards 
featuring Jacquelin Sellentin’s paintings of old Van Anda are now available as well.


Be sure to visit this summer!


Opening Hours:    Tuesdays, Thursdays, Fridays and Saturdays  (10am to 3pm)


                              Wednesdays (10am to 12pm)


                              NOTE: closed Saturday, August 9 for Sandcastle


                                                                Peter Lock


                                                                Texada Island Heritage Society


